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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, and members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I
live in Kennebunk. I am opposed to LD 1062. ALL sales of firearms should be 
subject to background checks. Law-abiding gun owners have no worries in passing 
background checks, and in fact, should be proud that they are honest and following 
the rules that keep all of us safe. On the other hand, criminals, and those 
contemplating the commission of a crime, including domestic abuse, would, I’m sure,
LOVE this bill because it allows them to have no accountability. Please vote “ought 
not to pass,” and thank you.


